
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   

 

 

Late arrival due to delays in the visa issuance process 

 

We hereby confirm that students of the M.Sc. Electrical Engineering 

degree program at the University of Stuttgart can arrive later than the 

lectures start. The admission to the M.Sc. Electrical Engineering is valid 

even if the student arrives later during the semester he/she has been 

admitted for.  

The admitted applicant needs to be present the latest at the beginning of 

the examination period. The examination period usually begins at the end 

of the lecture period, i.e. from mid-February in the winter semester and 

from mid-July in the summer semester.  

We recommend that the student arrives as early as possible to be able to 

attend the lectures in presence. 

Please do not hesitate to contact our faculty’s International Service Point 

(ISP) in case of any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Dr.-Ing. Ingmar Kallfass 
Dean of Studies of Electrical Engineering 

University of Stuttgart ● Pfaffenwaldring 47 ● 70569 Stuttgart ● Germany 
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To whom it may concern 


